Republic of the Philippines
Supreme Court
Office of the Court Administrator
Manila

OCA CIRCULAR NO. _93-2019

TO : ALL REGIONAL TRIAL COURT JUDGES OF QUEZON CITY

SUBJECT : 'ONE-DAY SEMINAR ON DRUG USE PREVENTION ON
05 JULY 2019 IN QUEZON CITY

The Quezon City Government through the Quezon City Anti-Drug
Abuse Advisory Council, in coordination with the Dangerous Drugs
Board and the Dangerous Drugs Abuse Prevention and Treatment
Program of the Department of Health, and in partnership with the United
Nations Office on Drugs and Crimes, will conduct a one-day Seminar
on Drug Use Prevention on 05 July 2019, 8:00 am. to 5:00 p.m. in
Quezon City.

All concerned are hereby DIRECTED to attend the seminar on
OFFICIAL TIME. Please ensure that your respective court calendars
are properly managed and that the parties are duly notified of any
cancelled hearings.

The participants shall submit to the Court Management Office,
Office of the Court Administrator, their respective reports and certificates
of attendance within ten (10) days from their receipt thereof.

For inquiries, Ms. Annaliza L. Magabo, Executive Assistant III,
Program Management Office, may be reached at telephone number
(02) 5529579 or at email address almagabo321@gmail.com.

27 June 2019
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